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TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Deborah Ottmers, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE 
PAYOFF OF BUS LEASE

DATE: May 18, 2021

ECISD is requesting approval to pay the final amount due on the bus lease from Santander 
in the amount of $2,244,749.52 from the General Fund-fund balance in May 2021.  Paying 
this lease off early will save $162,195 in interest costs and we will fully own the 30 buses.

This lease was initiated in 2019.  The first payment was 8/30/2019 and was to continue until 
8/30/2025.  We paid $481,389 in August 2019 and 2020. 

********************

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of Bus Lease Pay Off


